

Thursday, April 13

5:00 - 7:00 pm

Dear Scots Fan.

As Captains of the 2017 Highland Park D1 Varsity lacrosse team, we are looking forward to another great season of lacrosse and are working hard toward our goal of our eighth State Championship!

We will be kicking off our 1st Annual Chick-fil-A Supper this spring on Thursday, April 13, 2017 at Highland Park High School Cafeteria before one of our biggest games of the season against ESD. Chick-fil-A has generously provided the meals, and we have a fun and exciting night of lacrosse in store following the event.!

Here are a few ways you can help support our team:

*Attend our Chick-fil-A supper

Dine-In with us from 5:00-7:00 p.m.

Take-Out and pick up from 5:00-6:00 p.m. in the Teacher Parking lot off Douglas

- *Select one of the tax-deductible Underwriting Options on the attached form
- *Purchase a commemorative T-Shirt
- *Purchase Raffle Tickets at \$5.00 each OR 6 for \$25.00 (Do not need to be present)



Pallas Cowboy Ultimate Fan Package

Apple Technology Package



Food-a-licious Package



Sports Nation Package

Crossed Sticks & Hat Tricks Package

However you participate, we greatly appreciate your support! Highland Park Lacrosse couldn't be who we are without our Scots Fans.

Thank you for your support and GO SCOTS!!!!!!!



Sincerely,